BOS02-12-2024

TOWN OF KENSINGTON
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
Kensington Town Hall
95 Amesbury Road
Kensington, NH 03833
MONDAY
FEBRUARY 12, 2024
Agenda
6:30 PM
Public Comment-

Heritage Commission- Lynne Monroe- Discussion on National Registry

AGENDA:
DEPARTMENT HEADS:
¢ Police Department —Chief Scott Cain —
¢ Fire Department — Chief Jon True -
e Emergency Management - Chief Jon True —
¢ Road Manager — Matthew Armstrong-
¢ Tax Collector- Carlene Wiggin-
¢ Building Inspector- Gino Rignoli-
¢ Treasurer- Sara Belisle
¢ Town Clerk — Sarah Wiggin —
¢ Recreation Committee- Sarah Turcott
¢ Conservation Commission — Pam Holland-
e Sawyer Kensington Trust-
¢ Other Department Heads-
e Kensington Energy Committee-
e Kensington School Board-
e Trail Committee Trails-
e Rockingham Planning Commission Rep.-
o Heritage Commission- Lynne Monroe-

NEW BUSINESS:
e BOARD TO REVIEW THE HERITAGE COMMISSION APPLICATION FOR A KENSINGTON CENTER
HISTORIC DISTRICT
e REVIEW LETTER FROM EBI CONSULTING ON MOULTON RIDGE ROAD TOWER PROJECT
e LETTER TO THE TOWN ON HODGES CONSERVATION PROPERTY — N. DEBOISBRIAND

OLD BUSINESS:
e Intent to Cut - Checklist
e Selectmen’s permit
e Perambulations — South Hampton and Seabrook this fall
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Town Administrator:
Kathleen Felch-
e Land of Another- 217 N Haverhill Road and 94 Amesbury Road
e Electric Inspector appointment and Interim Inspector appointment
e Gravel Intent for Felch 9-2
o NON-PUBLIC SESSION RSA91A:3, Il (1)-2
e Selectmen, Zoning Board, and ZBA Minutes taker
e Progress on Wildlife Management Plans
e Other board items -emails, mail, letters received.

¢ Any other business brought before the Board
¢ Approval of Board Minutes
¢ Bills, Payroll and Mail
e Next meeting in February will be Monday February 26.
* Non-Public Session- RSA91A:3, Il (a,b,c,d,e,i,l)- if needed

¢ Adjournment
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APPOINTMENTS: If you do have something that you would like to discuss with the Board, it is best to
request being on the agenda of a meeting and provide details of the subject, so the Board can prepare in
advance.



